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Gordon Holland 
Transport Manager 
Roads Department 
The Moray Council 
High Street 
Elgin 
IV30 1BX 
 
 
5th June 2007  
 
Dear Mr Holland 
 
I have had concerns about road safety on Walkers Crescent for some 
time.  Since the new houses were built, there has been an increase in the 
number of pedestrians, bicycles and motor cycles using the pathways 
across the field, round the back of our house and down our drive.  
 
This was highlighted on Friday evening when a motor cycle collided with 
my daughter’s car on our drive.  He came out of the field at speed and 
went up over the bonnet of the car.  My daughter reported the incident 
to the police, and fortunately, in this instance nobody was injured.   
 
I feel with the increased traffic, both pedestrian and vehicular, now using 
the crescent it will however only be a matter of time before someone is 
seriously injured. 
 
I would be grateful if you could give this matter urgent consideration and I 
look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Moira Gillespie 



 
 
cc  Maurice Booth, Planning Officer, Moray Council 
 Isobel Spence, Neighbourhood Watch, Walkers Crescent  


